
 Weekly Bulletin no.80 

Friday 15th November 2024 

Thank you to everyone for another super week at school. 
The children have enjoyed wearing their pyjamas to school 
today to raise money for Children in Need—thank you for 
all donations.  

On Sunday, some of our pupil leadership participated in the 
Winsford Remembrance Parade.  

We also participated in Anti-bullying week and we wore 
odd socks to show our appreciation to celebrate our        
differences.  

School Photographs will be with you shortly for you to 
place orders. You can select delivery to school or to your 
home.  

Next week… 

Monday 18th November 

11:40am Hedgehog Class 

Parent/Carer lunch KS2 Hall 

Year 2 Phonics Show   

2:30pm, KS2 Hall 

 

Tuesday 19th November 

Crewe Alex Football  

Tournament  

 

Wednesday 20th November 

Year 1 Phonics Show 

2:30pm, KS2 Hall 

 

PSCO Drop In Session  

(see poster)  

 



Well done to this week’s attendance winners: Otter Class 
They’ve won this week with 99.3% attendance! Well done everyone. 

They have been rewarded with 15 minutes of extra outdoor play.    

Here are last week’s Spider Class with their certificate!  





Parentkind – The charity that supports school PTAs - have 
teamed up with Asda, who is making millions of pounds         
available to donate to primary schools across the UK through 
their ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative –  all you have to do is, 
opt in through the Asda Rewards app, choose our primary 
school and shop and scan in store or shop online at 
Asda.com, between 2

nd
 September and 30

th
 November 2024 

Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to our Primary 
school. Also, every time somebody opts in, Asda will give an 
additional £1 to the school Cashpot. Plus, it doesn’t stop there 
– Asda are also giving £50 to every school to get them started.  








